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Proposed Revisions to the Western Power Network 
Access Arrangement 2017/18 to 2021/22 

Western Power submits amended proposed access 
arrangement 

Western Power has submitted an amended proposed access arrangement in response to the 
ERA’s final decision.  The amended proposed access arrangement and supporting documents 
are available on the ERA’s website. 
 
Under section 4.22(a) of the Electricity Networks Access Code 2004, the ERA must publish a 
further final decision within 15 business days of receiving a service provider’s amended 
proposed access arrangement.   
 
To allow the ERA to properly consider all matters, section 4.66(j) of the Access Code permits 
the ERA to extend the deadline for the publication of a further final decision by an additional 
15 business days. 
 
As permitted under the Access Code, the ERA has decided to extend the deadline and will 
publish the further final decision no later than 2 January 2019. 

 

Further information 

General enquiries 

Elizabeth Walters 
Ph: 08 6557 7958 
info@erawa.com.au 

Media enquiries 

Natalie Warnock 
Ph: 08 6557 7933 | Mob: 0428 859 826 
media@erawa.com.au 
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